
TRACK AND FIELD DAY 

SPONSORED BY THE PTA 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 2022 

 

Track and Field day is coming! We are so excited to have this event return and are planning the 

biggest one yet!  

All students in grades K-2 will participate in a full-day of events on Wednesday, June 8th. 

Kindergarten AM and PM will have the majority of their half-day participating in the events as 

well. This event will take place, rain or shine. If it rains, we will continue with activities that can 

be done indoors, with the space provided to us.  

Your child will be outside for most of the day and will need the following items: 

➢ A water bottle marked with his or her name on it. We will have a water station set-up 

for them to refill throughout the day. 

➢ Appropriate shoes and clothing, i.e. closed-toed tennis shoes, socks, and lightweight 

clothes for outdoor play.  

➢ SUNSCREEN- PLEASE APPLY THIS BEFOREHAND.  

o Hats are allowed! 

Each grade level will need to wear their grade’s spirit color for the day: 

➢ Kindergarten- Yellow 

➢ First Grade- Green 

➢ Second Grade- White 

You can be as crazy as you want to be with this- Hair color, Hats, tube socks- you get the idea! 

 
The schedule for the day is as follows: 
Morning shift of events: 9:10AM – 12:30PM 
Lunch: Students will eat lunch at their regularly scheduled time. 
Afternoon shift of events: 12:00PM – 3:15PM 
Afternoon shift for PM Kindergarten: 1:15PM – 3:15PM 
Breakdown/Clean-up: 3:00PM – 3:45PM 
 
*We will be having Kona Ice this year- If your child has any allergies and/or is not allowed to 

partake in this, please contact your teacher ahead of time.  

Any other questions- please email us at estrackandfield@southfayettepta.org! 


